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Math Summer Pack – Instructions 
 

 
 
 
Dear future 9 grader, 
 
Welcome to St. Stephen’s Math! 
 
Here is your Summer Pack that contains some math related activities to help 
you from getting too “rusty” over the summer break and to help us getting 
to know you a little better math-wise, so that we will be able to start the 
next academic year in the best possible way. 
 
This Summer Pack is divided in two parts: 

 
1) Self Assessment – We are asking you to rate your “math confidence” 

over a number of topics that you might (or might not!) have covered 
in middle school. Please, it is very important that you are honest 
and realistic in filling it. Remember that this self assessment is in no 
way some sort of grade, nor will it be considered in your future 
assessments. If you do not feel confident in a certain topic or have 
never studied it in middle school, no problem! We just would like to 
know it so that we can better plan our first lessons. If you don’t know 
what a certain topic is exactly about, just look at the examples in the 
worksheet (see point 3). Print the Self Assessment and bring it to 
school! 
 



2) Worksheet – As the name says… it’s a worksheet with some exercises 
covering the topics you found on the Self Assessment.  

3)  
That should be all, we hope everything is clear. 
 
Have a wonderful and restful summer, you have deserved it! See you in 
September! 
 

The St. Stephen’s Math Team 
	


